
From: Marc Vincent <mvincent@gsdunn.com>  
Sent: January 28, 2025 7:22 AM 
To: info@albertairrigation.ca 
Subject: Irrigated Growers Southern Alberta 

 

Hello, 

We are working along with AAFC, University of Lethbridge and Lethbridge Polytecnic for a 
Masters project to establish irrigation standards for mustard seed production. The focus in 
AB would be yellow mustard which is 70% of the market and due to canola seed production 
in the area as it cannot cross pollinate. Saskatchewan will focus on Brown, and Oriental 
Mustard.  

We are trying to find resources to contact local producers that might be interested in being 
part of the three year research trial for field scale plots. Trails will also be completed on 
small plots at AAFC.  

Thank you for any insight you maybe able to provide.  

 

Marc Vincent - MSc., P. Ag., 4R Agronomist 
Director of Agronomy 
G.S. Dunn Ltd. Dry Mustard Millers  
Cell 204-619-0152 
Email: mvincent@gsdunn.com 
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